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The opinion column by Charles Stack President of Charles Stack and Associates LLC. points out
that Hudbay will be producing approximately one billion (1,000,000,000) pounds of sulfuric acid
per year. There has been no inclusion in this large product into an environmental assessment. This
will have a huge impact on the area roads, emergency services, residents and overall quality of life. 
This aspect of the operation needs a highly technical review presented to the public for comment
before and permit is issued to the Hudbay Mining company. 
In summary I implore you to withhold any permit until the sulfuric acid manufacturing is reviewed
and found to not have an adverse effect on the popultion and environment.


